Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2011 5:08 PM

To: 'Elena Manzo'

Subject: RE: 316 38th Street Report Extension Request
Elena,

Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for case RO2996 is extended to March 31, 2001.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Elena Manzo [mailto:emanzo@somaenv.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2011 3:50 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 316 38th Street Report Extension Request

Dear Mr. Wickham,

As we discussed, at this time our workplan is being reviewed by the property owner’s attorneys and
representatives; this report is due to your office today, March 24, 2011. The attorney review will not be
completed by the end of the day today. Therefore we are requesting a one week extension to allow for
completion of this review. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Elena K. Manzo

Principal Scientist

SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc.
925-734-6400 (Phone)

925-734-6401 (Fax)
www.somaenv.com




